
Newsletter
28th – 29th March 2020

COVID-19 – AGC closure
Message from the President

Hi All,
Times are changing and given the escalation to level 4 of the Covid-
19 alert scale, the Auckland Gliding Club must announce the closure 
of the club’s operations and facilities for the near future.

From the Government:
The lockdown starts at 11:59pm on Wednesday 25th March. From 
this point on, unless you are providing an essential service or going 
to the supermarket or getting a bit of brisk exercise (at a distance 
from others), you must self-isolate at home.

We will continue to collaborate with the Gliding NZ leadership and 
monitor the Governments announcements through this period. I 
anticipate an update prior the proposed end of the lockdown on the 
23rd April. Any changes to the closure status in the interim will be 
communicated by the AGC committee.

Please be considerate of social isolation principles and keep in mind 
many of our members are represented in the most at-risk groups. If 
there’s something you want to do, questions to ask or something to 
contribute just reach out to one of the committee members.

Do not access the club’s site or facilities after the lockdown starts.
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Your phone’s message tonight
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